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November 1, 2010 

 

 

 

Como Park Lutheran  

c/o RP Management 

1714 E. Hennepin Ave 

Minneapolis, MN 55414 

 

VIA EMAIL: john@rpmgmt.com 

 

Re: Appeal for property at 1545 Hamline Avenue North. 

 File ID:  ALH 10-295 

 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

 

This is to confirm that on October 28, 2010, Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

reviewed your appeal in the above-referenced matter and recommended granting a 2-inch 

variance on the openable height of the egress bedroom windows. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Paralegal 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors (email) 

 Pat Fish (email) 
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